
The International Budget Partnership (IBP), the INTOSAI Development Initiative 
(IDI), and the World Bank are convening an event to launch a new report which 
examines national oversight systems and offers recommendations on how to 

strengthen accountability via public audits. 

Audit efforts have never been so important as COVID-19 has required 
governments to make swift and unprecedented changes to public spending. 
Many countries still suffer from long-standing obstacles that ultimately limit  

oversight - just as we need to ensure vulnerable groups are protected and 
pandemic-related relief reaches those who need it most.  

 This virtual event will bring together representatives of supreme audit 
institutions (SAIs), civil society organizations, international development 
partners, and other public financial management experts to discuss the 

report’s results and critical next steps.
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